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It has been a busy couple of weeks including our brilliant trip to the M Shed and 
walk around Bristol. We spent some time learning about the history of Bristol 
including the slave trade and looking at the statue of Edward Colston and protest 
displays. Following this, we went for a walk around the harbourside, seeing various 
sights (coloured houses, S.S. Great Britain, The Matthew, Cabot Tower and a Banksy 
painting) before finishing at the Avon Gorge viewing point where we sketched the 
Clifton Suspension Bridge. It was a wonderful day.  
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Coming up next week - Learning Way to support at home  
In Maths next week, we will be revising 
some of our learning on fractions and 
decimals ready for Y5.  
 
In English, we will be bringing together 
all of our learning in history to write and 
information text about Bristol’s history.  
 
 
 

Read at least 5 times a week. Please 
ensure reading is recorded in the 
reading record books each week.  
  
Mathletics – some children still have 
several outstanding pieces of home 
learning on mathletics. 
 
TTRS or other times tables practise.  
 

 


